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March 30, 2020 
   

HEALTH DEPARTMENT NOTIFIED OF ONE NEW COVID-19 CASE  

White County, Ind. ― The White County Health Department has been notified of one additional 
laboratory confirmed case of COVID-19 in a White County resident, bringing the county’s total 
to two positive cases.  The new case is in an adult patient and the health department has launched 
a contact investigation.   

The White County Health Department learned of the new case this morning and has no 
additional details at this time. 

Current and accurate information is available on White County Health Department social media 
channels, the Center for Disease Control and Prevention website (www.coronavirus.gov) or the 
Indiana State Department of Health website (www.in.gov/coronavirus). 

PUBLIC HEALTH OFFICER: Charles R. Tribbe8, M.D. 

PUBLIC HEALTH NURSE: Marsha L. Oilar, R.N. and Brandi H. Auskalnis, R.N.
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